
BCLP Partner Rebecca Campbell’s comments were featured in Property Wire, first published June

18, after the UK government extended the moratorium on evictions for commercial property by nine

months. The moratorium initially came into force last year and was designed to help protect high

street shops from going out of business during the UK’s three lockdowns due to the COVID-19

crisis. Campbell called the move “disappointing for many landlords” who have not received

“meaningful government support.”
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics

and professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.

© 2025 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP. 2


